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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, December 10thth, 2021 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Coplin Dinner House



	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Darren Boivin
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Trail Master
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. Notes of November’s meeting may be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	No report.

	Darren Boivin
Trail Master-South
	Our side of the Carrabassett/Bigelow trail is ready to go. The Carrabassett folks are working on a plan so they will have some riding trails even if they are unable to groom across Native American land. The Mason camp and main inlet bridges have been repaired and are good to go for the season.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Club memberships are coming in strong. Many people are joining online.

	John Morris
ATSC President
	· Cash raffle calendars are available for purchase at local businesses and online. If anybody would like to sell some calendars, please contact Sandy at Tea Pond.
· The cash raffle at Trail’s End is sold out. The drawing will be held on January 15th at 7:00pm.
· This year’s auction will be held on February 12th at Tea Pond pavilion. If anyone has items they would like to donate, please drop them off at either Tea Pond, Pines Market or Fotter’s Market. For more information regarding the event, please contact Sandy at Tea Pond.

	Other Business
	Jim Allen would like to make Polar Blast happen this year. He would want to cut back on events, i.e., radar runs, fireworks and the sled race. Jim will present the Board of Directors with a firm plan in two weeks. Directors will decide if it is an organized event at that time.
Stratton Plaza’s new owner, Tom, introduced himself to the club. He would like to get involved and help out, beginning with getting some promotions from vendors.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned to be adjourned at 5:12pm by all members present. The next meeting will take place on January 14th at 5:00pm at the Stratton Plaza.
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